
 
‘Together We Can Shine’ 

 
 

Menu Planning Workshop 

 

           1st July 2024 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

We would like to invite you to our Menu Planning Workshop run by Multiply on Thursday 18th 

July in school at Moor Lane site (Juniors). During the workshop, we will explore how to 

manage our weekly shopping budget by planning budget-friendly meals.  

 

The workshop will run from 9am until 11am and you will receive a Crockpot slow cooker for 

participating. We can’t wait to see you there!  

   

If you would like join us at the workshop, please complete and return the form below by 

Wednesday 10th July. 

 

Regards, 
 
Mrs Binks  
Head Teacher 
  

 

 
 

 

Menu Planning Workshop 

 

Parent/Carer Name:…………………………………………………………………………  

 

I will be attending the workshop on Thursday 18th July. 

 

Signature:…………………………………………………………………………... 
 

 


